
Craftsbury Mental Health Resources Group 
Notes 

March 11, 2021 
 
Attending: Monique Reil, Michelle Warren, Susie Houston, Deb McKinley, Kristin Chandler 
(Randolph Group) 
 
Kristin told us about the formation of the Randolph Mental Health Group and their efforts in 
presenting the film Ernie and Joe.  We spent most of the hour talking about the Craftsbury 
Group: our origins, our mission, how we pursue that mission. Communication lines are open, 
and we hope to talk together again and share resources/ideas/dreams. 
 
Ernie and Joe – Kristin invited us to join the crowd to watch the film and participate in the 
discussion following. Here’s the link for information and registration. The event will show 25 
minutes of the film, with a panel and discussion following. Those who register will receive a link 
for the full film.   
 
Booklet – Michelle will compile information and ask those who last sought updated information 
to do so again. When we get the updated information, we’re all to try to get e-mail information. 
It might help to promise that the email is for updating communication only. We won’t publish 
the email address in the booklet unless the provider so desires.  We’d also like the providers to 
provide a sentence or two about their practice and to let us know if they specialize in some 
area. And we’d like to know if the practice is handicap accessible.  
 
Our next meeting will be April 8, 6pm.  
 
Submitted by 
Deb McKinley 

https://namivt.org/ernie-joe/

